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HOUR 
OF CODE

Hour of Code

Choose a day between December 4-10, sit down at 
your computer and visit code.org/learn to join 
students in 180 countries for one hour of code.

One hour. One world. One activity to unite us through 
computer science – the Hour of Code. Every December during 
Computer Science Week, people from around the globe come 
together to practice their coding skills. When you participate, 

you can work toward your Brownie and Junior Programming
Robots badges as well as earn a new patch!

How to Join the
Hour of Code

You’ll Need:
• Access to a computer or tablet
• Internet connection
• Headphones (recommended)

When you are ready:
1. Visit code.org/learn
2. Explore the website! Above the 

activities, you’ll �nd suggestions based
on age and coding experience to do.

3. When you have completed you hour
of coding, you can purchase the 
Hour of Code patch at any 
GSOH location!

Whether you’re a beginner
or have been coding for years, 

you can take part in the 
Hour of Code.


